
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Regularly scheduled business meeting of November 9, 2020 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 

 

In attendance were President Anne Myers, Secretary Rita Wilkinson, Director Susan Acosta, and 

Dan Aiken and Bryant Goss. 

 

Old Business: 

1. October’s meeting minutes were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 

carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report: on hold until next month due Maureen’s absence. 

3. Agreement with PTC: on hold until December.  

4. Repairs –AAbby will reschedule the drainage repairs. We are still looking for a carpenter 

to repair the railings on the central gazebo. 

McIntyre fencing will contact us with a date for repairs to the rear and side fences. 

Signage – signs are completed and ready for pickup. The total fee is $305.49 We also 

discussed adding signs/stickers for the bag dispensers as well as possibly purchasing 

smaller garbage receptacles for used bags. 

5. We discussed again the possibility of adding a special parking spot for board members to 

use when they are working. 

 

New Business:  

1. We voted to purchase Christmas gifts for Public Works and Quinn. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:55 pm. 

 


